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SCARBOROUGH SUBWAY EXTENSION 
 

Information as of December, 2019 

 
Drilling/Surveying work on McCowan Road between Milner Avenue and Nugget Road 

Beginning December, 2019 

What is the Scarborough Subway Extension? 
Metrolinx and Infrastructure Ontario are working together to deliver the Scarborough Subway Extension, a 7.8-
kilometre extension of Line 2 from Kennedy Station to McCowan Road/Sheppard Avenue. The Scarborough 
Subway Extension will reduce travel times and improve access to jobs, schools and other destinations. The 
three-stop extension will provide seamless travel for Scarborough residents heading into and out of the city 
with proposed stops at Lawrence Avenue/McCowan Road, Scarborough Centre, and Sheppard 
Avenue/McCowan Road. 
 
What is happening?   
To advance the Scarborough Subway Extension project, Metrolinx will be surveying the area and evaluating the 
underground conditions where the subway will be built. Work is done by using a small drill rig that drills into 
the ground, collecting soil and rock samples for further testing. This work must be done to determine the 
approach for the construction of the project, and will support the creation of foundation designs and other 
structural plans. 

 
What to expect 

 During work hours, lane reductions may 
be required on McCowan Road, 
Sheppard Avenue East, Invergordon 
Avenue, Tineta Crescent, Pitfield Road 
and Milner Avenue.  

 Traffic delays are expected. 

 Every effort will be made to minimize 
disruptions. 

 Access to properties will be maintained 
at all times through at least one 
driveway. 

 Residents and businesses near the work 
site can expect to hear noise caused by 
a drill rig, trucks and other construction 
equipment related to this work. 
 

Timing 

 Work is scheduled to start in December, 
2019 and will last for approximately 6 
months.   

 Work will occur between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday to Friday, with some weekend and night work as 
required. 

 Work could be rescheduled and delayed due to weather conditions or any unforeseen circumstances.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information on the project, please visit http://www.metrolinx.com/ScarboroughSubway  

or email ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com 
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Pedestrian details 

 Please take care when walking near construction areas. Watch for additional signs directing pedestrians 
as detours may be required. 

 
 

 
 

For more information, please email ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com. 
 
 

Thank you for your patience as we work to build this new project. 
 

 
Cet avis de travaux de construction est disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes 
intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com. 


